Dear Willow Class,

| hope you are all keeping safe and looking after your family members. It is very strange not seeing
you all in school at the moment but | am thinking about you all. It is lovely to see that you are
completing your work set. Remember if you want to share anything with me or you have any
guestions about the work or other things please ask an adult to contact me through the school
admin email.

| know it is hard to stay in for such a long time with all your family and still have school work to do
but you need to remember that it is important to make sure you are having lots of fun too. This
might be through taking part in activities online or simply playing with games, toys, arts and crafts
and carrying out activities/jobs outdoors in the garden.

Keep checking the school website and Facebook pages as all the staff continue to add new links for
more ideas to do at home. You may even see us on video!

| have included two more weeks of learning with some links online as well as some paper copies of
work. | have also included a Spring theme maths booklet that you may want to dip into from time to
time. It is nearly the Easter holidays now so | won't expect you to do the timetabled work then. The
new timetables sent home will start from Mon 20th April (Week 3 of home learning).

Happy Easter and | will be in touch again soon.

Mrs Bush



